## **Annual General Meeting of Ryde Lawn Tennis and Croquet Club 2020**

The AGM of Ryde Lawn Tennis & Croquet Club will be held in the RLTCC CLubhouse, Playstreet Lane on **Thursday March 26th at 6.30pm** 

**Nominations are invited** for any of the Management Committee positions which are currently held as follows:

President **Yvette Symes** Secretary Lynn Sandy Treasurer Hilary Spurgeon **Tennis Chairman Richard Hutchins Tennis Secretary** James Smith **Croquet Chairman** Pamela Sim **Croquet Secretary** Roy Tillcock Social and Bar Chairman Lesley Ball Social and Bar Secretary Catriona Wyatt

Grounds & Equipment Maintenance Chairman vacant
Grounds & Equipment Maintenance Secretary Stuart Peters
Clubhouse & Buildings Maintenance Chairman Vernon Gibbs
Clubhouse & Buildings Maintenance Secretary Tom Carter
Publicity Officer vacant

Membership Secretary Sarah Sheppard

Proposals must be signed by the proposer and the nominee and seconded by another adult member. Forms can be downloaded from the club website <a href="www.rydelawn.co.uk">www.rydelawn.co.uk</a>. Nominations for any position must be received no later than 3<sup>rd</sup> March 2020 and should be emailed to <a href="mailto:chair@rydelawn.co.uk">chair@rydelawn.co.uk</a>.

Written questions for AOB for the AGM must be received by 12th March 2020 and emailed to chair@rydelawn.co.uk.

Membership Renewal Forms for 2020/21 will be available to download from the club website <a href="www.rydelawn.co.uk">www.rydelawn.co.uk</a> after the AGM and either be sent with a cheque to the Membership Secretary at the Clubhouse or paid by direct bank transfer and the form emailed to <a href="mailto:membership@rydelawn.co.uk">membership@rydelawn.co.uk</a>

Reports from the various sub-committees will be available to read on the club website www.rydelawn.co.uk